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Holiday Greetings, Colleagues!
 
Today, Chancellor Jones sent out a Massmail about COVID-19 Vaccines. We encourage
you all to read through it as we have.
 
It’s important to note that campus units will be notified when they are eligible to receive a
vaccine. As soon as the Library is contacted, we will reach out to all of you. As the email
asks, please be patient as others on the front lines and those who are most susceptible
receive vaccinations first. If you feel you meet either of these criteria, you should consult
your health care provider.
 
It is our goal to communicate any additional information about a vaccine to our Library
family as soon as we have it.
 
As we approach winter break and throughout the holiday season, take good care of
yourselves and continue to take precautions to stay healthy. We hope you find time to relax
and recharge as well.
 
Best,
 
 
HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
 
University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu
 
CHRIS PROM (he/his)
Associate Dean for Digital Strategies
 
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
University Library
246G Main Library
1408 W Gregory Dr
Urbana, IL 61801
217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu
Assistant: Kaci Dunnum, kdunnum@illinois.edu
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